
 

 

 
 

GLS / C / 689-23                   CIRCULAR        13th June 2023  

                                                                     Open House - KG1 & KG2 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

We are pleased to inform you that the Kindergarten Open House has been scheduled for June 21st, 2023.  
 

The Open House is an opportunity for parents to have a discussion with their child’s teacher about their 

progress. On June 19th 2023, you will be able to access your child's report card online. Please note that if 

there are any outstanding fees (tuition, e-resource fees, or pending transportation fees), the report card will 

not be available until all fee dues are cleared. 
 

The individual meeting time slots will be shared via email by the class teacher.  Kindly note that since class 

teachers will be scheduling back-to-back meetings with every parent, therefore, you are requested to strictly 

follow the time slots provided. If you wish to discuss a specific issue in depth or have any specific questions, 

please send an email to the class teacher or supervisor, and we will schedule a virtual meeting at a mutually 

convenient date and time. 
 

Please note that the students of KG 1 & KG 2 will not have regular classes on 21st June, however, they can 

be a part of the interactive discussion and attend the open house with you.  

Date: 21st June 2023  

Venue: Respective classroom  

Timings: 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 
 

We thank you for your partnership and look forward to discuss your child’s progress for term 1. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
 


